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Missionary Letter - August

Serving at: Chorrera, Amazonas 

Beloved brothers and ministry companions, we greet you fraternally. With all our hearts, we wish
that our Heavenly Father continues to abundantly bless your lives, families, and ministries. We
remain grateful to God for your prayers and for your lives, which are a part of ours.

We wanted to let you know that on July 25th, my wife and I returned to Chorrera after having our
missionary gathering, which was a wonderful time to share with the other missionary families. She
was able to stay with me until August 23rd. During this time, we had the opportunity to travel for a
week to the Cordillera community and Puerto Milán, where we visited several families and provided
counseling to some individuals. In Milán, we were able to share in a Sunday service and made
several visits.

In Chorrera, we held a women’s meeting and made several pastoral visits to different families. My
wife helped with the children's ministry, alongside the teacher Diana, who is in charge of this work.
We are concluding a training on diakonia next week with some brothers from Chorrera.

Regarding the land for the Christian church in Chorrera, we are grateful to God for having been
able to pay off the full amount, and we have carried out several cleaning sessions at the site.

On a family level, we want to share that our son Samuel recently traveled to the city of Pamplona,
Norte de Santander, to begin his university studies (he decided to study telecommunications
engineering). It was a step of faith that we took with him, trusting that our God will provide for his
support there. We are also praying and believing for a government scholarship for him; we
submitted the application and will receive a response by November. Our daughter is continuing her
studies satisfactorily in the tenth grade, and my wife is in her fifth semester of psychology, thanks to
God.
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Do you want to be a part of what
the Lord is doing in Chorrera? Contact us at

rbwmissions@charter.net

rbwmissions.com/give

https://www.flipcause.com/hosted_widget/crowdfunding_step2/MTk4NzY1/41268


rbwmissions.com/give

For the 22 indigenous Huitoto, Bora, and Ocarina communities along the Igaraparaná River, that
the word sown in many hearts will bear fruit a hundredfold. 
That the Lord will raise up firm and committed leadership in His kingdom within the Chorrera
church and each community.
For a group of young people to be able to travel to Chorrera and make an impact, especially
among youth, many of whom struggle with issues like drugs, alcohol, and prostitution. 
For wisdom and divine direction at the family level.
For new donors to support us in adjusting our family budget.
We continue praying for a boat.

Prayer Requests 

Thank you for all your love. May God repay you.

Give at:

Do you want to be a part of what
the Lord is doing in Chorrera? Contact us at

rbwmissions@charter.net

Dehidrated Food donated by MMI

With our hosts at the Cordillera community

Visit at the community of Pto. MIilán

https://www.flipcause.com/hosted_widget/crowdfunding_step2/MTk4NzY1/41268


Service at Chorrera

Some visits to families at Chorrera

Working with kids with Bible school and recreation

Cleaning the lot of the Christian Church of Chorrera


